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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
This Service Letter is intended to inform you that a unique Log Card format has been established 
for the Engine Log Book. This new Log Card format is part of the Engine Log Book simplification 
project that will be deployed by the end of 2022.  
 
This new Log Card will be introduced first for equipment items as of August 2022. 
 
The update of Guide 008175 (U015) will first concern the rules on how to fill out this equipment 
Log Card.  
 
From this date onwards, all equipment deliveries may be accompanied by an older or newer Log 
Card format depending on the equipment stock until all Log Cards are shifted to Safran Helicopter 
Engines. 
 
Please contact us if you require further information or assistance.   
Yours faithfully, 
 

Technical Support Department 
 

 
 

J.F. ESCURET  
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